
Announcements 
St. Paul’s Lutheran Church (Missouri Synod) 

Thank you for joining us this weekend   
to worship our Lord and Savior.   

 We will continue normal services following the CDC guidelines of social 
distancing and proper hygiene practices.  

 There are hand sanitizer stations in the sanctuary and Fellowship Hall for 
your use.  

 If you don’t feel comfortable coming or are not feeling well, we 
encourage you to stay home and watch our services online.  

 We Live Stream our Sunday services on Facebook/
stpaulslutheranchurchschool  at 8:15 a.m. and 10:45 
a.m. and they will also be posted on 
www.siouxcitystpauls.org and the church app the 
following day. 

For Children During the Worship Services 
There are children bulletins available on the table in the back of the 
church to include the children during worship services. 

St. Paul’s App   

 Go to the App Store and look for St. Paul’s Lutheran, Sioux City. 

 The App has previous sermons and church services, calendar, 
news, groups and school info.  

 You can also give your tithes and offerings directly on the App or 
on the church website www.siouxcitystpauls.org 
 

Week of June 13-20, 2021 at St. Paul’s 
Today: Worship   8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour   9:30 a.m. 
 Worship             10:45 a.m. 

Monday VBS –Rocky Railroad  9:00 a.m. 

Tuesday: VBS –Rocky Railroad  9:00 a.m. 

 Evangelism Comm. Meeting  4:30 p.m. 
 Youth Board Meeting  7:00 p.m. 

Wednesday: VBS –Rocky Railroad  9:00 a.m. 

Thursday: Bible Study/Youth Room 8:30 a.m. 
 VBS –Rocky Railroad  9:00 a.m. 

Friday: VBS –Rocky Railroad  9:00 a.m. 

Saturday: Worship/Communion  6:00 p.m. 

Sunday: Worship/Communion  8:15 a.m. 
 Disciple Training Hour  9:30 a.m. 
 Worship/Communion            10:45 a.m. 

PRAY FOR EACH OTHER  
We ask your prayers on behalf of our friends in Christ who have been 
hospitalized or are sick: Carolyn Sturh. 

 



STEWARDSHIP CORNER 

Jesus said, “Do not store up for yourselves treasures on earth, where moth 
and rust destroy, and where thieves break in and steal.  But store up for 
yourselves treasures in heaven, where moth and rust do not destroy, and 
where thieves do not break in and steal” (Matthew 6:19-20).  For illustrative 
purposes, we could say that there is both a “Bank on Earth” and a “Bank in 
Heaven.”  We can make deposits in either bank.  The “Bank on Earth” 
accepts and keeps our money.  Our money will stay in this bank until we 
withdraw it or it’s taken away at death.  The “Bank in Heaven” receives our 
good deeds and works done in faith.  With the “Bank in Heaven,” we are 
investing for eternity.  Through faith, God empowers us to store up 
treasures in heaven. 

Last Week’s Offering: The love offering will go to We Care Ministry 

Last Week’s Attendance; 
Saturday, June 5 and Saturday, June 6: 132  

FAMILY MATTERS   

DISCIPLE TRAINING HOUR-9:30 a.m. to 10:30 a.m. 

Adult Bible Class will meet in the Fellowship Hall in the Church 
basement. We will be studying the Gospel of Luke. 
Lesson of the Day with Frank Tenuta will meet in the Church office. 

Wishing Well: The evangelism committee would like to invite you to 
donate today to the Siouxland Hispanic Ministry in honor of Pastor Paul Flo 
filling in while Pastor Kenny Hsu is on a family vacation. Donations may be 
placed in the wishing well in the Narthex. Thank you for your generosity. 

VBS WEEK is June 14 to June 18  It Is Here!!!! Bring your 
children to the church from 9 a.m. until 12 p.m. Monday thru 
Friday at the church for Rocky Railway. You can sign up online 
at www.vbspro.events/p/splvbs2021 or by calling the church. 

Young At Heart Club will meet on Sunday, June 20th, for a noon 
"potluck" meal after the late service in the church basement 
"fellowship  hall".  Bring your favorite potluck dish and join us 
for a great meal and fellowship.  The committee. 
Siouxland Discovery Chorus The barbershop will be stopping by to 
sing for us Sunday, June 27 at the 8:15 a.m. service. 

June Newsletter is available today in the back of the church or online at 
www.siouxcitystpauls.org or on the church app. The website has a link to 
the newsletter on both the Home page and the News page.  

We Care Ministry Report 

Last Week Received To Date Spent in 2021  Balance  

$65 $9,622.33 $1,333.75 $8,288.58 

Church Offering Report 

Weekly Offering Actual Up To Date Year to Date Budget 

June 5-6 $6,123.59 $152,405.38   



July Newsletter: The deadline to get information to the office for 
the newsletter is Wednesday, June 23. 

St. Paul’s Lutheran School steaks Summer is here! Get your steaks 
for grilling!. Individually wrapped New York Strip steaks are for sale (2 
for $15). All proceeds from the steak sales go to St. Paul’s School. 

Sewing Club: Meets at 9 a.m. in the church basement usually on the 
second and fourth Mondays of the month, the next meting is June 28. 

Preschool is almost full for next year. If you would like to sign up 
your 3 or 4 year old, please come to the office soon. If you have not 
paid your material fee to hold your place, please do so by June 15. We 
will open any places not paid for at that time. 

Help Wanted: St. Paul’s Lutheran School is hiring a part time 
Preschool Aide. Some classes are necessary and may be obtained 
within the first few months of hire: 9 hours of Para-educator, CPR, First 
Aid and Blood borne pathogens. If interested, call Alyce Davis at 712-
258-6325.  

Evangelism Committee Meeting: Every Tuesday at 4:30 p.m. in 
Pastor’s Office.  

Thursday Morning Bible Study: 8:30 a.m. Thursday morning Bible 
Study will meet this week in the Youth Room due to VBS. Come join us 
as we take a deeper look into God’s word. 

Annual School Golf Outing and Steak Dinner: will be on Sunday, 
Aug. 1, at Sun Valley Golf Course. Tee time is at 1 p.m. 
Dinner begins at 4:30 p.m. with a silent auction, bouncy 
house and bake sale all afternoon. Please consider donating 
something for the silent auction, or you may sponsor a Hole 
or donate your favorite pie fillings in order to make pies for 
the bake sale. Please bring your donations for the silent 
auction and pie fillings to the church office. 

Please consider donating towards the silent auction as a family or you 
may sponsor a Hole for $100. Ideas include: give a gift certificate from 
a business or donate a basket of goodies from your family.  We are 
also in need of donations of any variety of pie filling for the bake sale. 
Please bring your donations to the church office. 

What is SCRIP?… SCRIP is a yearlong fundraising program that 
supports St. Paul’s Lutheran School and it’s families. It is a popular 
fundraiser because YOU DO NOT HAVE TO ‘SELL’ ANYTHING.  

We carry an inventory of SCRIP gift cards in the St. Paul’s office for 
immediate use. They are available for purchase during regular office 
hours. Or some people choose to place an order. Orders are due by 
Noon on the following Fridays: June 11 (Father’s Day) and July 30 (Tax 
Free Holiday) August.  

OUR NEIGHBORS 
Barberghetti: The Siouxland Discovery Chorus is hosting  their 
own blend of Barbershop harmony and Spaghetti. The chorus will 
serenade you as you enjoy an evening with a spaghetti dinner Monday, 



June 14th from 5:30 –7:30 p.m. at Redeemer Lutheran. A Free will 
offering will be taken to benefit the Siouxland  Discovery Chorus. 
Auxiliary Camp Quilt Auction: Saturday, June 19 at Camp Okoboji.  
St. Paul’s has donated several quilts handmade by the sewing group. 
Come and enjoy a fun day, purchase a quilt and help support projects 
at Camp through the Auxiliary! 
Iowa District West Camp Scholarships for Camp Okoboji: 
Assistance is available from the district for youth attending camps at 
Camp Okoboji.  The application should be filled out by the pastor or 
church worker from the congregation of which the applicant is a 
member.  Applications are then sent to the district office.   
Hospice of Siouxland Volunteers Wanted: Hospice of Siouxland 
and Siouxland Palliative Care are looking for volunteers to provide 
companionship, respite care, bereavement support and running 
errands. They will be holding a volunteer training sessions on June 21, 
24, 28 and July 1 from 6-9 p.m. each evening at their South Sioux 
City Office, 3220 Plaza Dr., Suite D. To sign up for this training please 
call 712-233-4144. 
God’s Wonder Lab Vacation Bible School: Redeemer Lutheran will 
be hosting VBS July 18-22 from 5:30-8:30 p.m.. They will be serving a 
meal at 5:30 p.m. During VBS they will be a parent Bible Study form 7-
8:30 p.m. each night and anyone is welcomed. 
Camp Out Vacation Bible School: Shephard of Peace in Sergeant 
Bluff will be having VBS July 26 –29 form 5:30 –8:30 p.m. for 
preschoolers (age 4) through 5th grade. They will be serving a meal 
each night and a daily craft.  

For Sunday morning Radio listeners and TV viewers 
KSCJ 1360 radio:   8:00 a.m. The Good Shepherd Hour 
   8:30 a.m. The Lutheran Hour 
KCAU-TV, Channel 9: 10:00 a.m. This is the Life 
   10:30 a.m. Mainstreet Living Program  
   broadcasts the church service with  
   our area pastors and the Mainstreet  
   Living  Choir. 

BUILDING HEALTHY FAMILIES  

Did You Know…? It just wouldn’t happen. LFS’ ministry of family, 
marriage and life-saving counseling and adoption work wouldn’t 
happen if it weren’t for our many partners. June 30 marks the end of 
LFS’ fiscal year. If you haven’t done so yet this year, go to the LFS 
website and make a gift online to the Say YES! Appeal – Say YES! so 
LFS can say YES! when people come in need of help this year. You 
may also send your gift by mail to: Lutheran Family Service, 4301 
Sergeant Road, Ste. 203, Sioux City, Iowa 51106; (712) 276-9000. 
God bless you for your heart of love for others!  


